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St. Andrews Primary School  

Newsletter Term 1 - Issue 3 
2nd  March 2018 

                     
From the Principal 
 
Next week we celebrate Catholic Schools Week with some special activities throughout next 
week (Mon, 5

th
 to 9

th
 March). Catholic Schools Week provides us with the opportunity to show 

you some of the many great things that the children are doing here at school. This week we hope 
to strengthen the relationships between all those who have a stake in our schools. It would be 
great to see many parents and grandparents attending during the week’s activities and support-
ing our work together here at St Andrews. The staff and your children really appreciate your at-
tendance not only at these special celebrations but also your wonderful support throughout the 
year. It is a great privilege for me to have spent my career teaching in Catholic schools and being 
part of so many supportive and caring communities that is the real strength of Catholic education 
and not just the provision of an excellent education. All our Catholic schools try to encourage the 
children to take better care of each other by being more thoughtful and considerate to others. 
Your attendance at school celebrations and activities allows the children to see that there are 
many people around them who want to help so that they can become the best person that they 
can be. I encourage you to attend the learning sessions on Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday 
commencing at 9:15am on each of these days, new parents are most welcome to attend. 

 

 

 Safety and Consideration- I would like to remind everyone about the importance of safety 
around the school. Your children’s safety is very important to all of us so I ask that no cars enter 
the staff car park. I have also noticed a number of people walking through the car park and I ask 
that you please set the example to your children by using the footpath either outside or inside the 
staff car park to ensure that we don’t have any accidents. Thank you for your consideration for 
both of these things. 

 

Enrolment 2019- I would just like to remind everyone that we have begun the process of enrol-
ment for the 2019 school year. If you have a child beginning school next year now is the time to 
come and collect an enrolment form to begin this process. We also have some vacancies in 
some grades so if you know of anyone who is interested in enrolment your support and encour-
agement of St Andrews is greatly appreciated. 

 

Building Update- As you can see the old Year 5 demountables have been removed during the 
week. The removal will allow the ground works to continue. The middle gate access to the school 
will now be closed for a number of weeks due to this ongoing ground work. Entry and exit from 
the school grounds must be through the gate adjacent to the school hall or the bottom 

gate near the administration office. 

 

 

Kind regards 

 

Michael 
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Office News 
 

 
Second Hand Uniforms 

The second hand uniform shop is open each Wednesday 8:30am to 9:00am. 

 
 
Uniform Shop 

The uniform shop is open every Monday 8.30-10.00am and Wednesday 8.30-10.00am. 
Parents who cannot come in these hours can make an online order by downloading the order form from 
the school website and emailing the order to elle@ozfashions.com.au. 
These orders need to be placed before Monday trading or Wednesday trading days to ensure they  
receive them on those days.  Orders will be sent to the office and they will be given to your child. 
FOR ANY FURTHER ENQUIRIES PLEASE CONTACT ELLE: 0421216414 or 
EMAIL: elle@ozfashions.com.au 
 
 

 

SCHOOL FEES INFORMATION  

SCHOOL FEE STATEMENTS TERM ONE 2018: 

Please be advised that school fee statements are printed and dis-

tributed through the Catholic Education Office. Unfortunately 

due to unforeseen circumstances there has been a delay in the 

posting of  the statements. Please be assured that they should be 

arriving in the mail very shortly. 

mailto:elle@ozfashions.com.au
tel:0421216414
mailto:elle@ozfashions.com.au
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K Blue Skye Cotelo  Jacob Domingo  

K Green Ruby Gater Liam Borg  

K Red Brianna DSilva  Jacob Lim  

K Yellow Aalia Dube  Liam Inocentes  

1 Blue Autumn Bryne  Hannah Farag  

1 Green Mitchell Forster  Malaar Kaur  

1 Red Cooper Conlan  Holly Ghobrial  

1 Yellow  Jacob Leleimalefaga  Leah McSweeney  

2 Blue Ashlyn Aldana  Thomas Dinh  

2 Green Ranjot Kaur  Hannah Myint  

2 Red Name Withheld Name Withheld 

3 Blue Shriya Kapoor  Amol Singh  

3 Green Mia Davies  Jayden San Jose  

3 Red  Arturo Aguilar  Kiara Bartley  

4 Blue Name Withheld Samantha Xavier  

4 Green Name Withheld Robson Carrier  

4 Red Divine Ojinna  Name Withheld 

5 Blue Ysabel Rimando  Name Withheld 

5 Green Elyscia Barrett  Kevin Pham  

5 Red Geremy Sapno  Cateleen Pardillo  

6 Blue Rhys Prats  Siran Papazian  

6 Green Angus Pavin  Jade Lumayno  

6 Red Loghan Pyda  Clare Manu  

6 Yellow  Timothy Okot  Elana Lekov  

Student of the Week 



TERM 1 

Week Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri 

1 

Newsletter 

Week 

29 January 

PUPIL FREE 

DAY 

30 31 1 February 2 

Kindergarten first full 

day 

Twilight swimming 
2 

 

5 6 7 8 9 

Opening School Mass 

3 

Newsletter 

Week 

12 

Parent infor-

mation evening-

Years 1 & 2 

13 

Parent infor-

mation evening 

Year 3 & 4 

14 

9.15am Ash Wednes-

day 

15 

Parent information 

evening Years 5 , & 

Kinder 

16 

2.15pm St Andrews 

Assembly 

4 

  

19 

7pm P&F Meet-

ing 

20 21 22 23 

Dio Swimming Carni-

val 

5 

Newsletter 

Week 

 

  

26 

Meet & Greet 

27 

Meet & Greet 

28 

Meet & Greet 

1 March 

Meet & Greet 

2 

Meet & Greet 

6 

CATHOLIC 

SCHOOLS 

WEEK 

5 

9:15 Mass 

10:30 Learning 

Space Visit 

6 

9:15 Every Learn-

er Every day  

5/6 Hall 

7 

9:15 Every Learner 

Every day  

Year 3  Classroom 

8 

9:15 Every Learner 

Every day  

Year 1 Library 

9 

2.15pm St. Andrews 

Assembly 

7 

Newsletter 

Week 

 

  

12 13 14 15 

6pm Kindergarten 

welcome BBQ  

16 

8 

 

19 20 21 22 23 

9 

Newsletter    

Week 

 

  

  

26 27 28 29 

10 & 11.30 am Stations 

of the Cross 

30 

GOOD FRIDAY 

NO SCHOOL 

10 2 April 

EASTER  

MONDAY 

NO SCHOOL 

3 

Disco Yr 5 & 6 

4 

Disco Yr 3 & 4 

5 

Disco Infants 

6 

School Cross Country 

Year 3—6 

2.15pm St Andrews 

Assembly 

11 9 10 11 12 13 

LAST DAY OF 

TERM 
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IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT 
Dear Parents, 

As I have mentioned in an earlier newsletter we have been working behind the scenes to improve our communication with you. Today we 

have launched our new website and our new SkoolBag App. There are a few things we need you to do to ensure that you are receiving the 

newsletter and any important announcements. 

Step 1 

In order for you to receive the school newsletter beginning today you will need to go to the new school website 

www.standrewspsmarayong.catholic.edu.au Community tab, Newsletters, Subscribe. Unfortunately we cannot roll over your current email 

addresses into the new website so you must subscribe to receive the school newsletter this week. We hope you enjoy the new format. 

Page 8 
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Attention Boys and Girls, Parents 
Grandparents and Friends 

 

St Andrew’s Primary School is taking part in the vouchers for sports equipment 
program being offered by Coles. The children are asking you to collect the 
vouchers that you receive when shopping at Coles and donate them to the 
school. Each grade has been provided with a box to collect the dockets and a 
large container is also located at Coles in the Woodcroft shopping centre. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A HUGE thank you for your sup-
port from the children at St An-

drew’s 



Parents and Friends 
We’re already halfway through the term and it’s turning out to be a busy time with a 
lot of events coming up. We encourage and invite all parents to help the committee 
members during the year with the various fundraising events. These events and 
member’s contact details will be published in the newsletter as the events occur.  

Last week the P&F conducted their first meeting for the year and the committee 
members are listed below.  

We look forward to your continued support. 
 

P&F Committee for 2018 

President – Maria Webb  

Treasurer – Helen Budd 

Secretary – Rebecca Shen 

Easter and Christmas Raffles – Diana Watts 

Mother’s & Father’s Day stalls – Pauline Sultana 

School Discos – Elissa Hooper 

 

Catholic Schools Week Morning Tea 

The P&F will be organising Morning Tea after 9.15am mass on Mon-
day 5

th
 March in the Church Piazza. All parishioners and parents are 

welcome to attend mass and come along and share a cuppa, before vis-
iting the students’ learning spaces.  
 

Ice-block sales 

The P&F will be selling ice blocks to students at lunchtime on Monday, Wednesday and 
Friday for 50c each, except in wet weather and extreme weather conditions. If any 
parents can help sell ice blocks on any of these days for an hour, and have completed the 

working with children online module, please contact Maria on 0413180787.  
 

School Disco 

School Discos will occur during lunchtime in Week 10. Permission notes will be sent 
home in the coming weeks. 
 

Theme: To be advised. 

Tuesday April 3 – Yrs. 5 & 6  Wednesday April 4 – Yrs. 3 & 4 

Thursday April 5 – Infants – Kindy, Yrs. 1 & 2 

 

Event: Disco Bag packing  Team Leader: Elissa Hooper 

Contact: 0411 486 988   Helpers: Needed to pack Disco Bags 

  When: Tuesday 27
th

 March at 9am 
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Easter Raffle 
 

Easter Egg Raffle Donations  
It’s that time again for the Easter Egg Raffle. The P&F are asking for do-

nations of either boxed Easter eggs or eggs that are already packaged 

to go towards being used as part of many prizes. Many single eggs are 

damaged in transit and once the foil/wrap has been torn and chocolate 

is exposed, we are unable to use them. The students can bring their donations to 

school and place them in a basket in the classroom. The more donations received the 

more prizes we will have for families to win. 

 

Raffle Tickets – Do you want to win a prize? 
Raffle tickets sheets have recently been sent home. We encourage families and peo-
ple you know to purchase as many tickets as you can. It’s a chance to win an Easter 
Raffle prize made up from the wonderful donations from families. The ticket sheet 
consists of 10 raffle tickets costing $1 each. If you didn’t receive and/or require ex-
tra ticket sheets, please obtain them from the school office, or a copy can be found in 
the school newsletter. The more tickets you buy the better chance you have of winning 
a prize. The money raised goes towards much needed resources for the school. 

 

REMEMBER to write the contact details on each ticket, including the child’s name and 
class so any prizes can be easily distributed should you be a winner. 

 

Please return all tickets in an envelope with monies, and any Easter Egg donations, to 
the school no later than Friday 23rd March 2018. The raffle will be drawn on Monday 
26

th
 March 2018. (Please be aware of date changes. Extended an extra week then 

what was printed on the ticket note) 

 

CAN YOU HELP? 

If you have a couple of hours to spare and would like to help put together Easter Raffle Priz-
es, please contact  Diana below or come along on the day. 

 

Event: Easter Egg Raffle Prizes  

Team Leader: Diana Watts      

Contact: 0412 922 317 

When: Monday 26
th

 March 2018 at 9am  
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PRC (Parent Representative Council) 

Next Monday evening, 5
th
 March at 7pm at Patrician Brothers Blacktown, the PRC or-

ganised by Diocese of Parramatta, invites all parents and friends to attend this event 
and other events held each term throughout the year, as per the table below. Please fol-
low the link to obtain more information and register.  

http://www.parra.catholic.edu.au/parents-representative-council-prc 

2018 PRC EVENTS 

ALL PARENTS AND FRIENDS ARE WELCOME 

 

Details Venue Topic Presenters  

TERM 1 

Mon 5 March 

7:00pm 

Patrician Brothers College 

Flushcombe Rd 

Blacktown 

#Parents Matter 

Annual General Meeting 

Danielle Cronin 

Chief Governance & 

Strategy Catholic Education 

Diocese of Parramatta 

REGISTER 

TERM 2 
Mon 4th June 
7:00pm  

Diocesan Assembly Centre & 
Institute for Mission 
Cnr Marian St & Flushcombe 
Rd 
Blacktown 

Early Career Planning 
and Transition to work 
and Tertiary Studies 
High School Students 
are welcome to attend with 
a parent/caregiver 

Dianne Mills 
Expert in VET, & Educational 
Pathways 
Catholic Education Dio-
cese of Parramatta  

TERM 3 
Mon 27 August 
7:00pm 

Corpus Christi Primary 
School 
90 Andromeda Drive 
Cranebrook 

10 Things Every Par-

ent Needs to Know  

Dr Justin Coulson 
Family Psychologist 
& Parenting Expert 
Keynote Speaker Event  

TERM 4 
Mon 19 No-
vember 
7:00pm  

St Luke’s Catholic College 
Lot 1104, Frontier Ave 
& Northbourne Dr 
Marsden Park 

Next Generation Schools Mr Greg Miller 
College Principal 
St Luke’s Marsden Park 

http://www.parra.catholic.edu.au/parents-representative-council-prc
https://goo.gl/forms/bzqk63Sr4HfDnhKk1
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Sacramental Program Dates for 2018 … 
S ACR AMENT  OF  F IRST  HOLY  COMMUNION  

 This Program will commence in Term 1 for children in Years 3 and above who have received the 
Sacrament of Penance. 

 Registration Forms ... may be collected from the Parish Office starting                                                           

Monday 12th February  2018 

[These forms may also be collected from the Parish Office  

on  Sunday 18th February and Sunday 25th February between 9.30 and 11.30am] 

 Registration Evening:       Tuesday  27th February 2018 at 7.00pm in the Church 

 Classes: Sundays 11th March and 18th March 2018 

[Classes begin with 8.45am Mass and conclude at approximately 11.30am]  

 Sacrament of First Holy Communion: 

 Saturday 7th April at 6pm and Sunday 8th April  2018 at 8.45am or 12:15 pm  

 

S ACR AMENT  OF  CONFIRM ATION  

This Program will commence in Term 2 for children in Years 5 & above who have made 

their First Holy Communion. 

 Registration Forms may be collected from the Parish Office  from Monday 30th  April 2018 

[These forms may also be collected from the Parish Office  

on Sunday 6th May and Sunday 13th May between 9.30 and 11.30am] 

       Registration Evening:  

       Tuesday 15th May 2018 at 7.00pm in the Church. 

                  Classes: Sundays 27th  May & 3rd June 2018 

                  [Classes begin with 8.45am Mass and conclude at approximately 11.30am]

                        Sacrament of Confirmation Ceremony:  

                      19th  and /or 20th  June 2018  at 7 pm  

 

S ACR AMENT  OF  F IRST  PENANCE  (RECONCILI ATION )  

                    The Sacrament of First Penance Program will take place in Term 3  for  

children in Years 2 & above who have been baptised. 

                 Registration Forms may be collected from the Parish Office  

                                             from Tuesday 24th July 2018 

[These forms may also be collected from the Parish Office  

on Sunday 29th July and Sunday 5th August between 9.30 and 11.30am] 

 Registration Evening:  

  Tuesday 7th  August  2018  at 7.00pm in the Church 

 Classes:          Sundays 19th August, 26th  August & 2nd September 2018  

 [Classes begin with 8.45am Mass and conclude at approximately 11.30am]  

 Sacrament of First Penance will be celebrated on either: 

[Choose one]     Saturday 8th or 15th September  2018 (9:30am) 
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Nagle College Blacktown, will be holding 

their Open Afternoon/Evening for Year 7, 

2019 on Tuesday 6 March from 3.30 pm until 

7.30 pm.  Enrolment packages will be availa-

ble on the afternoon and tours of  the school 

will be conducted.  Prospective parents and 

students are warmly invited to attend.  
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YOUNGER WIDOWED SUPPORT GROUP 
Catholic Care Solo Parent Services’ Younger Widowed Support Group is held on the 3rd  Tuesday of each month. The 
Support Group is for men and women widowed at a younger age whether or not you are a parent. First Gathering for the 
Year will be held on Tuesday  20th February. Please note new venue: 13 Buller St, North Parramatta. Time: 7pm – 

9pm  Cost: $5.00. Registration: Call Rita Ph. 8843 2530 or Email: soloparentservices@ccss.org.au  

  
STEPPING BEYOND 
This Support run by CatholicCare Solo Parent Services is held on the last Tuesday of each month  for men and women 
who are separated or divorce.  At the February meeting we will be speaking about “Identifying Challenging Emotions 
and strategies for dealing with them.” 
Date: 27th February  Venue:  13 Buller St, North Parramatta Time: 7pm – 9pm. Cost: $5.00. Registration Essen-

tial: Call Rita Ph. 8843 2530  or  email soloparentservices@ccss.org.au  

Our Lady of Mercy College Parramatta warmly in-
vites you to attend our Open Day on Sunday March 
11. 

 

Tour the College and discover how a Mercy Educa-
tion empowers girls to expand beyond what they 
know they can be.  

 

Visit www.olmc.nsw.edu.au or phone 9683 3300 to 
reserve your place or obtain further information. 

 

mailto:soloparentservices@ccss.org.au
mailto:soloparentservices@ccss.org.au
http://www.olmc.nsw.edu.au

